
From: TerKeurst, Charlotte
Sent: 5/26/2012 7:47:05 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Diablo tour

Thanks, Meredith! I've forwarded your message to check Comr. Ferron's 
availability and interest. We'll let you know.

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe(5)pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2012 6:49 PM 
To: TerKeurst, Charlotte 
Subject: Diablo Tour

Charlotte,

I finally have some proposed dates for a Diablo tour. Would June 22, 26 
or 27 work? If not, I will find other dates.

President Peevey's office is also interested in a tour. If it works for 
everyone, we can schedule a combined tour. We are also happy to schedule 
on separate days, if that works better for everyone's schedule. I'm 
planning to reach out to their office regarding their availability.

Thanks,
Meredith
415-828-5765
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